
 

 
 

 
 

Press release 

 
Bilateral cooperation between Qatar Central Bank and Bank 

Al-Maghrib, November 2016 
 

Rabat, November 24, 2016 

 

As part of implementing the Memorandum of Understanding between Qatar 
Central Bank and Bank Al-Maghrib, signed in Doha on February 23, 2011, and 
at the invitation of the Governor of Bank Al-Maghrib, Mr. Abdellatif Jouahri, 
HE Sheikh Abdulla Bin Saud Bin Fahad Al-Thani, Governor of Qatar Central 
Bank, accompanied by a delegation from his institution, made a friendship and 
working visit to the headquarters of Bank Al-Maghrib in Rabat on Thursday, 24 
November 2016. 

 

During this meeting, the Governors discussed the main current economic, 
financial and monetary developments in Qatar and Morocco. They also 
examined issues of common interest falling within the remit of the two central 
banks. 
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